
From: Kia Tsalavoutas <ktsalavoutas@kawarthalakes.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 12:50 PM 
To: Brianne Harrison <bharrison@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Interest for ORV 

 

Hi Brianne, 

 

I had a resident phone me today his name is Rowland Roberge, he lives at 62 King St. Lindsay 

and he would like to give his support for the ORV use. He said that as long as everything is kept 

orderly and they are assigned routes, he thinks it will bring money to the coffee shops and gas 

stations. His number is 705-878-0410 and just wanted me to pass along his support. He does not 

require a call back.  

 

Thank you!  

Kia Tsalavoutas 

Executive Assistant to the Mayor and Council 

City of Kawartha Lakes 

(705) 324-9411, ext. 1310  www.kawarthalakes.ca 
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